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Invitation general meeting of members (ALV) 

This year, residents' association Zuiderduin organizes the ALV on 

Monday 13 June 2022 in Poortdok.  You can now register via the QR 

code below or the registration form on our website duinzuid.nl.  

 

We are talking about, among other things, 

maintaining the vision of Zuiderduin, the 

management of the green and the maintenance 

of the ideas.  

Before  you sign up, check whether you have paid 

the membership fee for 2022. 

 

Public Primary School De Zeeraket 
Public Primary School De Zeeraket has opened its doors in Duin on 6 

April at the new location in the Kreekbos-Zuid. There will soon be a 

beautiful playground here, which can be used by local residents outside 

of school hours. 

 

Parking problems in the district 
We receive notification that certain public parking spaces in the 

neighborhood are regularly full of cars from outside the neighborhood 

(including from residents and / or visitors of the high-rise). The 

problem is that visitors have to pay for parking in the parking garages 

under the high-rise and therefore use the public parking spaces in 

Zuiderduin and Noorderduin, this is allowed! 

 

In the summer, residents expect more parking problems, with parking 

beach guests. The municipality asks to report the problems via 

info@almere.nl.  If the municipality wants to tackle this problem, this 

will have to be reported more often. 
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Together we keep Zuiderduin neat and fresh 

The garden and pruning waste basket is no longer at the entrance of 

Zuiderduin, it did not look neat.  The hive has been moved to the Dune 

Valley. If the hive is not there, you can take this type of dirt to the bulky 

waste station in Almere Poort or Almere Haven. But don't throw it at the 

entrance anymore. 

 

Organic (BIO) waste has been changed to Almere 

The policy for organic waste  has changed in Almere.  GFT stands for 

Vegetable, Fruit and Garden Waste. In our district this is called BIO 

waste, from which they make compost. It is not allowed to use ordinary 

plastic bags, only biodegradable bags.  We have stuck stickers on all BIO 

waste bins to remind you of this.  Especially in the summer there is a 

nuisance from stench and maggots if the BIO waste is not thrown away in 

biodegradable bags.   

 

Please note! Diapers and cat gravel must now be in the Rest waste bin!  

And dog poop in ordinary plastic bags also belongs to the Rest waste! 

 

Summerparty Zuiderduin and Stay-at-home Concertje 

Just before the summer holidays start, the residents' association 

organizes another Summer party on July 9. Just like last year, we are 

doing this together with residents and supermarket Plus Duin. We place 

two air cushions in the neighborhood again and an ice cream truck comes 

along. Between 16.00 and 18.00 we close with a neighborhood BBQ, 

bring your own drinks! And for those who are still in Duin on 20 August, 

we organize the stay-at-home concert at the entrance of the Kreekbos! 
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MEMBERSHIP 
20 EUROS PER YEAR 

PER HOUSE 
Fill in the direct debit form 

via www.duinzuid.nl 

or pay membership before  

1 June 2022 on below 

account:  
EN82INGB0007630892 

with your street and 

housenumber 

 
 

ZUIDERDUIN A UNIQUE  
NEIGHBORHOOD IN ALMERE 

 

"What makes our neighborhood so special?  

There is a residents' association that everyone has basically become a 

member of when buying or renting.  Each House Pays an annual 

contribution of 20 euros to remain a member.  The aim of the residents' 

association is to maintain  the ideas or Zuiderduin Hotels and to Promote  

the neighbouring cohesion.  Every year, the Zuiderduin Residents' 

Association organises a General Members' Meeting.  Furthermore, a website 

has been www.duinzuid.nl, and news is shared  on the Facebook page. 

Twice a year, all residents receive a door-to-door newsletter, such as this 

one. 

Together with the residents of Zuiderduin, several activities are organized 

every year, such as cleaning, green control, summer festival, stay-at-home 

concert, Christmas tree collection, SlowDuin signs and Christmas lights.  

 Do you want to help with the Neighborhood activities, do you have an 
initiative for the neighborhood or do you want to be part of the 
organization?  Send an e-mail to info@duinzuid.nl.  The management is 

looking for an extra board member and /or resident who Can help the 

secretariat  with communication  and administration. " 


